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Mr. Marcel Reghelini 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
10th Floor, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Bentall Street 
PO Box 49260 
Vancouver, B.C.   V7X 1V5 
 
Dear Mr. Reghelini: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Transmission Corporation (“BCTC”) 
Open Access Transmission Tariff (“OATT”) 

Tariff Enforcement, Monitoring and Reporting Review 
 

BCTC submitted its Tariff Enforcement, Monitoring and Reporting Review to the Commission on December 1, 
2006, in compliance with a directive of the Commission’s OATT Decision, dated June 20, 2005, to evaluate and 
report on such procedures by December 31, 2006.  The Commission considers that this Review properly complies 
with the associated directive in the OATT Decision.  BCTC expects to complete its work on certain of the 
recommendations of the Review by June 30, 2007.  The Commission desires that BCTC provide it with a status 
report on this work by July 13, 2007. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
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